
HB 3494-A is flawed as written and needs AMENDMENTS TO REMOVE ALL NON-THERAPEUTIC 
EXCEPTIONS 
 

My name is Decoteau DeGrauw, my address is 608 East 10th Street, Newberg Oregon, 97132.  

 

Thank you! I am very excited to be present during such an important event. This is a very 

important matter to me, as I have a declawed cat that was found as a stray; which is why I 

learned about the horrors of declawing and the effects it can have on felines. 

 

Decoteau 

 


